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Dear Practice 

Ad Hoc Vaccinations 

In line with the vaccination transformation programme Ad Hoc Vaccinations will be 

removed from general practices from the 1st April 2022. I am enclosing information 

on how you can refer your patients who require Ad Hoc Vaccination services from 

the 1st April 2022. 

An Online referral from is available.  The link to the referral form can be found: 

https://forms.office.com/r/GGAGSZg1Sz. Once completed click submit at the end of 

the form. 

Our contact Centre on receipt of the form will contact the patient and arrange an 

appointment for them to attend one of our vaccination centres. Please advise your 

patient that they may receive a call from a 0800 or withheld number. 

Work is underway to support referrals via SCI Gateway for Vaccination.  It is 

anticipated that this should be available by end of June 2022. Practices will be kept 

informed of progress and the availability of SCI Gateway for Vaccination Referrals in 

due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jane A. Beresford 

Public Health Progamme Manager - Vaccinations 

https://forms.office.com/r/GGAGSZg1Sz

